
 

 

Have a story you would like included in next months newsletter ? 

Please contact us with your story. Email : sloughandetonreview@slougheton.com 

 

Work Hard    -   Be Nice     -    No Excuses 

Monday 17th December - Certificate Evening 6.00 - 8.00pm 

Wednesday 19th December 2018 - Last Day of Term ( 12.30pm finish) 

Tuesday 8th January  2019 - New Term Starts 

 
 

NOVEMBER ISSUE – 30th November 2018  



 

Wall Mural  

Before half term the Creative Director and their team from Dulux paints came into school 
to work with a selection of students in the art department to design a wall mural for    
outside the restaurant. This was painted over half term by a team of interns using           
donated leftover paint that would have otherwise gone to landfill. Half of us in the UK are 
hoarding between four to twenty tins of unused paints from previous DIY jobs. Rather 
than let them gather dust, Dulux created a campaign designed to help the paint to be 
passed it on to those who need it. The results are amazing. The area has definitely been 
transformed through colour and the students and teachers love it . 

Well done to  Malcolm, Honorata, Georgia, Ibrahim, Eunice, Aaiza, Shaan, Wiktoria 
and Gabrielle who were involved in the design. 

Click the links below for local press coverage: 

https://www.localberkshire.co.uk/news/17204185.old-paint-helps-

pupil-at-slough-and-eton-school-create-a-beautiful-new-mural/ 

https://www.windsorobserver.co.uk/news/17204185.old-paint-helps-

pupil-at-slough-and-eton-school-create-a-beautiful-new-mural/ 

https://www.sloughobserver.co.uk/news/17204185.old-paint-helps-

pupil-at-slough-and-eton-school-create-a-beautiful-new-mural/ 
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Headteacher’s Commendations 

Students met with Mr Collins on Monday 12th November to                  

receive a Headteacher Commendation. Very well done! 

Ronnie Year 

7 

for focussing on his classroom 

task. 

Eesa Year 

11 

for representing Bangladesh 

as a delegate at the Model 

United Nations conference. 

Khizar Year 

11 

for representing Romania as a 

delegate at the Model United 

Nations conference. 

Mohammed Year 

11 

for representing Romania as a 

delegate at the Model United 

Nations conference. 

      Dawer Year 

11 

for representing Bangladesh 

as a delegate at the Model 

United  Nations conference. 

Hashim Year 

11 

for representing Romania as a 

delegate at the Model United 

Nations conference. 

Aida Year 

12  

for representing Somalia as a 

delegate at the Model United 

Nations conference. 

Linus Year 

12 

for representing Bangladesh 

as a delegate at the Model 

United  Nations conference. 

Jodu Year 

12 

for representing Somalia as a 

delegate at the Model United 

Nations conference. 



 

As part of a rewards trip 20 Year 11 and 13 Year 10 students went to Thorpe park to          
celebrate Halloween. The time spent there was really enjoyable but extremely scary! 
The mazes were the best even though we screamed ourselves hoarse. We all had a 
great deal of fun and wish we could go there again. It was an amazing end to October!  

Written by  Hibah—Year 10   

TRIP TO THORPE PARK 
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     Beauty and the Beast - School Production 

The Whole School Production is well on the way and is 
starting to come together. Many of the departments are 
coming together to help put on this fantastic show. We 
would love to invite everyone to come see the show. The 
show dates are Wednesday the 12th December and    
Thursday 13th December  with doors opening  6pm and 
the show starting  at  6.30pm. Tickets  are £3.50 which                       
includes  food and refreshments. Tickets are on                 
sale every lunchtime in the Music Room but be               
quick you don't want  to miss out.  

                             Any questions please speak to Miss Miller. 

 



 

Private Peaceful GCSE Drama Theatre Trip 

 

 

Written by Kyan - Year 10  

 

 

ATP Tennis 
Fifteen students were rewarded for their efforts in extra-curricular clubs this year by 
being invited to watch the ATP Tennis Final at London’s O2 Arena. The students       

enjoyed watching a doubles match in the morning where O Marach and M Pavić took 
on M Bryan and J Sock who were seeds number 1 and 5. We were also lucky enough 
to see world number 1 Novak Djokovic Vs world number 4 Alexander Zverev. It was a        
brilliant day and a fantastic opportunity to see such a high level of sport. 
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The Year 10 GCSE Drama class went to go and see a play called  
Private Peaceful at The Reading Hexagon on the 9th             
November. The play was about Tommo Peaceful (played by 
Andy Daniel). He spends the night talking about his life  story 
and how he got to this point in his life. The play was set in 
1916. We went to see it because it is a requirement for the class to see a live theatre          
performance so that we can write about it 2 years from now in our GCSE written exam. It 
was a great experience that the class and I found really intriguing as it taught us about 
the lives of some youngsters who served in World War One and the traumas they                 
experienced. We learnt that boys lied about their age because they wanted to be with 
their brother. We also learnt that it was hard for teenagers to serve in the war because 
they saw death and injuries they never thought they would have to face and why so 
many of them suffer from PTSD. 
It was an experience that the 
class won't forget and the class 
would love to see more perfor-
mances. 



 

 

 

 

On Thursday 15th November the PE department took 
35 students across years 10, 11 and 12 to Wembley 
Football Stadium to watch England play the United 
States of America (USA). This was a reward trip for 
students’ who take GCSE PE, BTEC Sport or NCFE 
Health and Fitness, as well as a reward for particular 
students who are involved in PE clubs across the year. 
It was a fantastic trip where students not only got to 
see Callum Wilson (Bournemouth striker) score on his 

debut but also see Wayne Rooney earn his 120th and 
final cap for England.  

 
England beat the USA 3-0. The  
two other goals were scored 
by Jesse Lingard and Trent     
Alexander-Arnold. 
Overall, it was a fantastic trip, 
students and staff enjoyed   
the atmosphere and all        
students behaved                   
impeccably well. 
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On the week commencing Monday 5th November all students across the school took 
part in Winter Sports Week. This involved students representing their House (Blue, 
Green, Grey, Mauve, Red or Yellow) in a particular sport and competing for the title of 
house champions across not only their year group, but across the school. Students 
had the chance to participate in either Football, Benchball or Boccia. 
 

This week Miss Dale went into year group assemblies to announce the results. It was 
a fantastic atmosphere amongst the houses within each year group, cheering and         
applauding other teams. The PE department looks forward to the next inter house  
competition next term, as well as Sports Day which will take place in the Summer 
term. Please see results below for Winter Sports Day. 
 

 

 
 

 Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 Year 12 Overall 
Across 
the 
School 

1st Blue Blue Mauve Red Green Grey Red (84 
points) 

2nd Green & 
Yellow 

Grey & 
Yellow 

Red Mauve & 
Blue 

Grey Mauve Blue (83 
points) 

3rd   Green & 
Yellow 

 Red, Yel-
low & 
Blue 

Blue Yellow 
(82 
points) 

4th Red Mauve  Grey  Yellow Green (81 
points) 

5th Grey Green & 
Red 

Grey Yellow  Green Grey (76 
points) 

6th Mauve  Blue Green Mauve Red Mauve 
(72 
points) 

 

 

      Telephone:  01753 520824                                          website : www.slougheton.com 
 

 



 

TRIP TO GENEVA, 

SWITZERLAND—

NOVEMBER  
About the event: 

A group of ten Year 13 students—Keyhan, Rayyan, Khadija, Anees, Inaaya, Daniel, Mustafah, Ayaan, 

Aneela,and Abdul—accompanied by Mr Ziomek, had the amazing  opportunity to visit Switzerland 

on what may prove to be a once-in-a-lifetime experience. The trip was organised and fully funded by 

WildHearts Foundation (a group behind the Micro-Tyco Challenge—a programme our school has 

been involved in for the last few years) and the main reason behind it was the Global Entrepreneurial 

Leaders’ Summit (GEL) held at United Nations in Geneva. The trip offered a lot more though... 

Part 1: Journey to Switzerland and a tour of the International School of Geneva—our hosts 

After a nearly 18-hour coach journey to Switzerland, we safely arrived in Geneva to discover that we 

were surrounded by mountains and, unfortunately, clouds. The morning was filled with introductions, 

tours and first workshops—all extremely well received by all involved!  

International School of Geneva 

La Châtaigneraie Campus, Geneva 
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Part 2: ‘When infinitely large, meets infinitely small’ — a visit to CERN 

In the afternoon of our first day in Geneva, we were given a tour of CERN - the Nuclear research facility that 

is home to the Large Hadron Collider (LHC) - a circular tube 28km in diameter, built 100m underground. This 

is the place where the existence of the famous Higgs Boson was confirmed back in 2013. 

As part of our tour, we visited a cryogenic test facility where we with the help of one of CERN’s physisits, we 

learnt about how the accelarator works and how the experiments are conducted. We also had a chance to 

visit the command centre of AMS POCC—an International Space Centre module currently orbiting the Earth. 

CERN entrance 
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CERN entrance 



Part 3: Global Entrepreneurial Leaders’ Summit Summit at the United Nations 

The main reason we went to Switzerland was to take part in the GEL Summit at the UN. The event 

focused on the theme of ‘Business for Good,’ connecting students from around the globe and 

encouraging them to collaborate and create innovative ideas that address the UN’s SDGs 

(Sustainable Development Goals).  

Room XVII at Palais de Nations 

Geneva, Switzerland 
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The list of speakers was breathtaking! They included :  

Ian Walker, Senior Director of Global Community Impact, Johnson and Johnson 

Stephan Hirschi, Director of Sustainability & Climate Change, PwC 

Wadia Ait Hamza, Global Shapers, World Economic Forum 

Tessy Ojo, Chief Executive of the Diana Award 

David Woods, Principal, International School of Geneva 

Dr Mick Jackson, CEO of WildHearts 

Princess Zahra Aga Khan, Aga Khan Development Network 

...among others. 

The day was packed with inspiration and innovation — our students took part in workshops where they 

solved issues connected to SDGs — they had to collaborate with students from other schools and 

countries and pitch their ideas to the speakers — they did very well indeed! With every passing 

moment, confidence was growing among everyone, and a few invaluable networking opportunities 

were used effectively. The day was intense—but everyone made the most of it! We travelled home 

knowing we accomplished something important. Congratulations to all of our students who took part!! 
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Slough foodbank relies on 
your goodwill and support. 

www.slough.foodbank.org.uk 

The Year 7 & 8        
combined girls’      
football team took 
part in the               
Powerleague           
tournament hosted at 
Slough and Eton on 
Wednesday 14th     
November. Their hard 
work and                    
determination was    
evident throughout all 
7 games that they 
played. This hard work 
lead them to receive a 
bronze medal for      
finishing in 3rd          
position in the plate   
final. Well done to 
Aroosa, Nasra, Aleena, 
Manayal and Hajira. 

GIVE HELP 

DONATE FOOD 

 

Year 7 & 8 Girl’s Power League Competition 

 



 

On Monday 12th November 
2018, Year 12’s & 13 –     
Fatima, Sanaa L, Umalkayar, 
Sanna M, and Ossa had the 
privilege to attend the 
Women of the  Future     
Ambassador     programme 
in London, with other sixth 
forms. We were honoured 
to speak to different influ-
ential and        non-
influential women of differ-
ent educational            back-
grounds who shared their 
experiences and       stories. 
This gave us          insights on     
careers available for us and 
as females how it is           
acceptable for us to change 
careers and how it is not  
important to stay in one   
career for the rest of our 
lives.  

 

 We were honoured to 
have the chance to speak 
and ask questions to    
women from all different        
sectors, from Business and 
Finance to Charity and the 
Public sector. Meeting   
successful business women 
to successful charities led 
by females had inspired us 
all to explore the different   
opportunities out there for 
us. Having the chance to 
meet Pinky Lilani CBE DL 
who is the founder and 
chairman of the                
programme had given us all 
the inspiration of achieving 
many things.  
Thank you to Mrs Dessai for 
honouring us with this      
opportunity. 

 

Article written by Sanna Year 12  
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This month both A-Level  

Physics and Biology  students  

visited the  Emmanuel Centre 

in  Westminster for Physics 

and Biology in Action. The     

students listened 

to engaging speakers on the 

latest cutting-edge research 

and got to experience         

university-style lectures. This 

was a inspiring day, which 

highlighted to the students 

the vast possibilities of         

careers that studying science 

can offer and has brought to 

real life the content they 

learn in lessons. A-Level 

Chemistry students will be 

attending the Chemistry in   

Action lectures next month.  
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The Slough Youth awards took place on Thursday 8th November 
2018, at The Curve.  The Slough Youth awards aimed to raise the 
profile of young people in a positive way, by celebrating their 

achievements in an annual showcase. 

Slough and Eton nominated: 

Young Artist -   

Georgia for her excellent art work. Also, Isac, David and Eli were 
nominated for this award and won it, due to their terrific contri-
butions to Chalvey Stories 

Young Environmentalist -   

Cleaning Up Chalvey group for their care in the community and 
showing pride for their local area. 

Go4Set Project group for creating an entire report to promote a 
greener approach to business. Go4Set won the award for their 

tremendous effort.  

Young Inspiration -  Inaaya, Haajrah and Kyan were nominated 
for their varied contributions and challenges that they have 
overcame. 

Kyan won the award his excellent efforts in and outside of school. 

We would like to thank all the teachers who nominated these students 
and of course the students themselves for their truly brilliant             
contributions. 

Slough Youth Awards  



24th May 2018  
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Over the last few weeks, Adam, Apiraami, Maariya, Eunice, Amani and Awais in 

Year 8 have been working very hard towards their in Go4SET Industrial Cadet 

bronze accreditation. The project has involved researching, designing and      

creating an idea to make Slough and Eton more energy efficient. Alongside the 

help of their mentor from Lakeside Energy from Waste, the students have been 

planning on how to make our hall more environmentally friendly. In                   

December they will be presenting their ideas and going up against other 

local schools during a celebration and assessment 

day.   

 

 

http://all-free-download.com/free-vector/eco-friendly-green-background.html
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwia6p_x2-TbAhUDzxQKHQvXB8YQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffeedyeti.com%2Fhashtag.php%3Fq%3DScotwaste&psig=AOvVaw2ApAKFTJ1GBFfPYg_k3gdI&ust=1529669163427183
http://all-free-download.com/free-vector/eco-friendly-green-background.html
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwia6p_x2-TbAhUDzxQKHQvXB8YQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffeedyeti.com%2Fhashtag.php%3Fq%3DScotwaste&psig=AOvVaw2ApAKFTJ1GBFfPYg_k3gdI&ust=1529669163427183
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwia6p_x2-TbAhUDzxQKHQvXB8YQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffeedyeti.com%2Fhashtag.php%3Fq%3DScotwaste&psig=AOvVaw2ApAKFTJ1GBFfPYg_k3gdI&ust=1529669163427183
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwia6p_x2-TbAhUDzxQKHQvXB8YQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffeedyeti.com%2Fhashtag.php%3Fq%3DScotwaste&psig=AOvVaw2ApAKFTJ1GBFfPYg_k3gdI&ust=1529669163427183


 

French Theme Day  
in the Restaurant  
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On Thursday 15th November    

Season's Restaurant hosted a 

French themed lunch. Meals     

included chicken cassoulet, 

quiche and pear tart tatin for 

dessert. The restaurant was   

decorated throughout and      

authentic music playing in the 

back-



 

She has worked with year 11s to improve their understanding of poetry, year 13s to help develop 

academic writing and year 7s to create and tell stories. She is in school every Wednesday and 

spends her lunchtimes in the library, where students are welcome to come and find her to ask 

questions about being a writer, improving their writing and request feedback on their stories. Bec-

ci is also working with the English department and the Sixth Form to develop literacy across the 

school and improve academic writing in all Key Stages. 

Becci L Fearnley is Slough and Eton’s new Writer in Residence. 

Although she has a background in teaching, Becci has been 

working as professional writer for the last two years. She   

publishes poetry under the name Becci Louise and her debut 

collection of poetry, ‘Octopus Medicine’ was published by Two 

Rivers Press in September 2017. She is also writing her first 

novel for young adults under the name R.L. Fearnley. Becci has 

performed her poetry across the country, from London to     

Edinburgh, and was Roundhouse Resident Artist between 

2012 and 2014, where she performed her poetry play ‘A City 

of Foxes’, which was supported and funded by the Arts     

Council. Becci also runs a range of projects, from school-based 

workshops to museum residencies, and writes on a range of 

subjects and in several genres. 

At Slough and Eton, Becci’s role is to engage students in all  

areas of the curriculum and improve both academic and      

creative writing.  

 

AT SLOUGH AND ETON  
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In school every Wednesday 

Lunchtime in the library 

  
 Staff Inset Day : Monday 7th January 2019 

(School closed for students) 

Term starts: Tuesday 8th January 2019  

(First day back for students) 
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On Thursday 15th of November Slough and Eton students went to 

the Windsor Royal Theatre to watch ‘A Christmas Carol’. We were 

lucky enough to be seated near the front of the theatre where we 

had a great view!  

All students that attended enjoyed the musical. The actors were     

excellent and all were given a huge round of applause at the end of 

the show. 

I would like to thank the teachers and staff who accompanied us on 

this trip. 

 

Written by Christian – Year 7   

https://www.portland5.com/brunish-theatre/events/christmas-carol-musical
https://www.portland5.com/brunish-theatre/events/christmas-carol-musical
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The Year 10 GSCE Food Preparation class produced 
their first Christmas product of the year with these 
stunning Yule Logs.  

The students made the sponge, filling, icing and    
sugar decorations from scratch and applied icing    
using the piping technique to get the log effect.  

The school cooking club students are also due to 
make their own yule logs in preparation for       
Christmas.  

Method 
Heat oven to 200C/fan 180C/gas 6. 
Grease and line a 23 x 32cm Swiss roll tin with baking 

parchment.  
Beat 3 eggs and 85g golden caster sugar together with 

an electric whisk for about 8 mins until thick and 

creamy.  
Mix 85g plain flour (less 2 tbsp), 2 tbsp cocoa powder 

and ½ tsp baking powder together, then sift onto 
the egg mixture. Fold in very carefully, then pour 
into the tin. 

Now tip the tin from side to side to spread the mixture 
into the corners. Bake for 10 mins. 

Lay a sheet of baking parchment on the work surface. 
When the cake is ready, tip it onto the parch-
ment, peel off the lining paper, then roll the cake 
up from its longest edge with the paper inside. 

Leave to cool.  

To make the icing, melt 50g butter and 140g dark choc-
olate together in a bowl over a pan of hot wa-
ter. Take from the heat and stir in 1 tbsp golden 
syrup and 5 tbsp double cream from a 284ml 
pot. Beat in 200g sifted icing sugar until smooth. 

Whisk the remaining double cream from the 284ml pot 
until it holds its shape. 

Unravel the cake, spread the cream over the top, 
scatter over 2-3 crushed extra strong mints, if 
using, then carefully roll up again into a log. 

Cut a thick diagonal slice from one end of the log. Lift 
the log on to a plate, then arrange the slice on 
the side with the diagonal cut against the cake to 
make a branch. 

Spread the icing over the log and branch (don’t 
cover the ends), then use a fork to mark the icing 
to give the effect of tree bark. Scatter with unsift-

For the cake 

3 eggs 
85g golden caster sugar 
85g plain flour (less 2 tbsp) 
2 tbsp cocoa powder 
½ tsp baking powder 
 
For the filling & icing 
50g butter 
140g dark chocolate 
, broken into squares 
1 tbsp golden syrup 
284ml pot double cream 
200g icing sugar, sifted 
2-3 extra strong mint (optional) 
icing sugar and holly sprigs to deco-

Edible Yule Logs 
are thought to be 
the invention of 
the French, where 
the cake is known 
as Buche de Noel.  

 

https://www.thesprucecrafts.com/free-christmas-borders-you-can-download-and-print-1356266
https://www.thesprucecrafts.com/free-christmas-borders-you-can-download-and-print-1356266
https://www.thesprucecrafts.com/free-christmas-borders-you-can-download-and-print-1356266
https://www.thesprucecrafts.com/free-christmas-borders-you-can-download-and-print-1356266
https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/glossary/egg
https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/glossary/baking-powder
https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/glossary/butter
https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/glossary/dark-chocolate
https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/glossary/golden-syrup
https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/glossary/mint


 

Year 7 ‘Making a Difference’           
App Design Challenge 

On Wednesday 31st October 

2018 Year 7 students took 

part in the ‘Making a      Differ-

ence’ App Design     Challenge. 

The event was    facilitated by 

Learning to Work and sup-

ported by business volunteers 

from  Creative Computer     

Solutions & O2 

Students had to design apps 
of the future to help with    
community challenges they 
see in our area. Some truly 
inspirational-ideas                  
developed.  
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SSF (Shakespeare Schools Festival) is a      

cultural  education charity that exists to     

instil curiosity and empathy, aspiration and 

self-esteem, literacy and teamwork - giving 

young people the confidence to see that all 

the world is their stage.  

The Shakespeare Schools Festival was an immense opportunity for young students who wanted to show off their talent 

and express it to people on a real life stage. We were given the Shakespeare play The Tempest and our parts. We          

rehearsed every Wednesday after school and while a certain scene was being rehearsed everyone else was practising 

their lines and trying to get used to the Shakespearean language. After a few weeks Miss Miller and Mr Clements took us 

on a trip to South Hill Park’s Wilde Theatre to complete a workshop. It was quite intimidating when we were on stage hav-

ing to perform to another school. After weeks of performing the 19th October came and all of our actors were scared and 

nervous. We all felt like throwing up. So as we performed our first scene we got used to the stage and having           every-

one staring at our faces: teachers, parents and people. We all had great fun performing and everything was fine.   We 

were all happy that we accomplished this, and we owe it all to our teachers because without them we wouldn't have 

faced our fear. I also learnt that even if you're scared of doing something like performing on stage in front of people you 

should try it out because in the end it is worth it. To conclude thank you to Miss Miller and Mr Clements for letting us 

have the opportunity to perform on a real stage and I'm looking forward to doing the same next 

 

 SOME FACTS FOR YOU ! 

By Written by Hajira - Year 8  

http://bridgewaterhigh.org/news/shakespeare-schools-festival-2017/
https://visual.ly/community/infographic/education/william-shakespeare
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CAREERS ADVICE  
DROP IN  

CONTACT : 

gurdeep.sira@slougheton.com 

 

Are you confused about what to  do? 

Know where you want to be, but 

don’t know how to get there? 

Come and speak to our  

Careers adviser! 

Every Monday  

and Thursday 

at Lunchtime 

https://career.ku.edu/veterans
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Year 8 Boys’ Football 
 
Slough & Eton 3 - 0 St. Bernard’s (SSFA Cup) 
  

Slough & Eton defeated St. Bernard’s in a contest of 
high quality thanks to a fine hat trick from Armando. 
The game remained 0-0 at half time after a strong 
opening from Slough & Eton was countered by a      
reaction from St. Bernard’s that saw them dominate 
until the half time whistle. Important tackles from       
Ibrahim kept us in the game. 
After the break, Armando along with Khalid and 
Walid dominated central midfield as Ibrahim’s       
defensive work was continued by the rest of the back 
four who consistently kept a strong St. Bernard’s left 
wing quiet. 
 

Despite an outstanding collective defensive performance, player of the match must go 
to Armando for his game winning hat trick. 

 
 

St. Edward’s 2 - 1 Slough & Eton 
 

Slough & Eton 0 - 4 Beechwood 
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Year 11 Boys’ Football 
 

Slough & Eton 0 - 7 Windsor Boys’ School 
 

A much better organised and         
cohesive WBS ran away with this 
game as they quickly identified and 
cut out our main threats early in the 
first half. The remainder of the game 
was a struggle as the defense held 
firm for a while before wilting under 
the constant pressure. Slough & 
Eton were restricted to long shots in 
attack.  
 
Player of the match goes to Pharrell 
for his improving confidence at left 
full back. 
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Fixtures List 
 

‘ 

‘ 

‘ 

‘ 

‘ ‘ 

‘ 



 

30th November 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Well done to Youth    

Chamber for raising £70.48 in 

the Halloween cake sale! 

 

 

 

YOUTH 
CHAMBER 
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YOUTH 
CHAMBER 

Interested in joining 

Youth Chamber ? 
 

Youth Chamber meetings are 

held every Thursday after school 

from 2.50-3.40pm 
 

For more information contact Ms 

Sira at 

gurdeep.sira@slougheton.com 

  

https://firstpost.ng/did-you-know-fun-facts/
https://firstpost.ng/did-you-know-fun-facts/
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Can you find the Six hidden words? 

w
w

w
.s

h
ak

et
h

eb
ra

in
.c

o
m

 

PICTURE PUZZLE  

  Responses to        

 sloughandetonreview@slougheton.com          

First 3 correct responses will receive 50 Vivo points each 

            Vivo points each. 



MONDAY  

Common Room All Years After School / Lunchtime Common Room Various 

Key Stage 3 HW Support Years 7, 8 & 9 After School PS1 Various 

Key Stage 4 HW Support Year 10 & 11 After School The Hub Various 

Strategy Games Club Years 7, 8 & 9 After School iH6 Mr Portch 

Beauty and The Beast Rehearsals All Years After School Drama Studio Miss Miller 

Guitar Club All Years Lunchtime Music Room Mrs Donnet 

Fitness Suite All Years Lunchtime Fitness Suite Miss Dale / Mr Parker 

KS3 Girls Football Years 7, 8 & 9 After School Field / Pitches Ms Luterek 

KS4 Girls Football Years 10 & 11 After School Field / Pitches Miss Dale 

Year 10  Boys Football Year 10 After School Field / Pitches Mr Bradley 

Year 8 Boys Football Year 8 After School Field / Pitches Mr Parker 

M 
O 
N 
D 
A 
Y 

T 
U 
E 
S 
D 
A 
Y 

TUESDAY  

Common Room All Years After School / Lunchtime Common Room Various 

Games Room Year 7 Lunchtime It4 Mr Samuel 

Enterprise Club Year 7 After School B5 Miss Thomas 

Cooking Club All Years After School Food Room T3 Miss Horn 

Girls Science Club Year 7 & 8 After School S1 Miss Lewis 

Boys Science Club Year 7 & 8 After School S6 Mr Dhiraj 

Choir All Years Lunchtime Music Room Mrs Donnet 

Table Tennis All Years Lunchtime Sports Hall Mr Harvey / Miss Dale 

KS3 Girls Netball Years 7, 8 & 9 After School Netball Pitches Miss Kelleway & Mrs Luterek 

Year 7 Boys Football Year 7 After School Field / Pitches Mr Bradley 

W 
E 
D 
N 
E 
S 
D 
A 
Y 

WEDNESDAY  

Common Room All Years After School / Lunchtime Common Room Various 

Games Room Year 7 Lunchtime It4 Mr Samuel 

Key Stage 3 HW Support Years 7, 8 & 9 After School PS1 Various 

Key Stage 4 HW Support Year 10 & 11 After School The Hub Various 

Bhangra Dancing All Years After School Dance Studio Miss Kumar 

Shakespeare’s Schools Festival  All Years After School Drama Studio Miss Miller 

Magistrates’ Club Years 8 & 9 After School E6 Mr Bhatti 

Fitness Suite All Years Lunchtime Fitness Suite Miss Dale / Mr Parker 

Year 9 Boys Football Year 9 After School Field / Pitches Mr Harvey 

Year 11 Boys Football Year 11 After School Field / Pitches Mr Parker 

THURSDAY  

Common Room All Years After School / Lunchtime Common Room Various 

Key Stage 3 HW Support Years 7, 8 & 9 After School PS1 Various 

Key Stage 4 HW Support Year 10 & 11 After School The Hub Various 

Up for debate Years 7, 8 & 9 After School E6 Mr McCartney 

GCSE Badminton Years 10 & 11 Lunchtime Sports Hall Miss Dale / Mr Harvey 

6th Form Football Years 12 & 13 After School Field / Pitches Mr Gumbs 

FRIDAY  

Common Room All Years After School / Lunchtime Common Room Various 

Key Stage 3 HW Support Years 7, 8 & 9 After School PS1 Various 

Key Stage 4 HW Support Year 10 & 11 After School The Hub Various 

Fitness Suite All Years Lunchtime Fitness Suite Miss Dale / Mr Parker 

T 
H 
U 
R 
S 
D 
A 
Y 

F 
R 
I 
D 
A 
Y 



Top scorers   

this month ! 
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Bhangra sessions are held every Wednesday from 3pm to 

4pm in the Dance Studio. This is a great opportunity to 

learn the traditional dance of Punjab and widen your 

knowledge on Indian culture.  

Students across all year groups and staff are invited to 

join the sessions full of fun and      

fitness! You are advised to change   

into comfortable clothing and bring a 

bottle of water.  

                 See you there!  

 

 

What is bhangra? 

Bhangra is a type of 

folk dance, which was 

conducted by Punjabi 

farmers of all creeds, 

Sikhs, Muslims and 

Hindus, to celebrate 

the coming of the 

harvest season.  

Name Year Total 

Ionut Year 11 687 

Simran Kaur Year  7 403 

Abdullah Year  7 364 

Aleena Year  7 355 

Kiana Year  7 352 

Sehrish Year  7 347 

Ion Year  8 320 

Adam Year  7 305 

Sawera Year  7 305 

Ella Grace Year  7 302 

http://bhangrateacher.com/?page_id=43
http://bhangrateacher.com/?page_id=43
http://bhangrateacher.com/?page_id=43

